
Memo                                      
Re: Medicare Part B Reimbursement 

Any eligible retiree is required to submit a voucher and a copy of their SSA-1099 form by mail to the 
Finance Department – attention Jaimie Kaminski 1250 Union Road, West Seneca NY 14224 - by April 15. 
All vouchers regarding Medicare Part B reimbursement will be reviewed at the first Town Board meeting 
in May. Any late submittals will be reviewed the following year.  


